
Trustees Meeting for Vernon Grove Cemetery 

Wednesday July 17, 2013 

 

Meeting was called to order by Chairman Jamie Luchini at 6:00, present were Lyn Lovell, Harry 

Shahnamian and Scott Vecchiolla. Absent were Maryanne Fiske and Bill Cavazza.  

 

Minutes of the last meeting were read and accepted on motion of Scott Vecciolla and seconded 

by Harry Shahnamian, bills were reviewed and signed.  

 

Jamie wanted to record that Jerry Taft had retired. He served over twenty five years as a 

dedicated employee at the cemetery. 

 

Old Business: 

 

1. We received the insurance estimates and they were accepted on motion of Harry Shahnamian 

and Scott Vechiolla. 

2. Ordered Poland Springs 

3. Scott inquired on status of mower from Park Dept. and we were informed they were keeping it. 

 

New Business: 

 

1. Lyn was asked to post an ad to replace Jerry Taft as full time employee and also one for a part 

time person. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:45 and the next meeting will be held Aug.21st at 6 pm. 

 

 

   Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

   Lyn Lovell, Secretary 

 

 


